
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Krall, Kyle (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards
Date: Monday, March 6, 2023 10:42:23 AM

From: Dave McCracken <davidlmcc@bdautomotive.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 4, 2023 11:35 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>
Subject: Zero-Emission Vehicle Standards
 
The purpose of this communication is to state that I do not support a regulation banning
the sale of new gasoline or diesel-fueled automobiles in our State of Delaware. 

The research that I have done on this matter shows that the cost to manufacture and
operate electric powered vehicles far outweighs the cost of gasoline and diesel-powered
vehicles.  

I served 50 years in the maintenance and repair of such vehicles and 41 of those years in
my own business;  B&D Automotive, Inc. in Claymont.  I have since retired and sold the
business in 2022.
 
David McCracken

302-540-1260

-- 
David L. McCracken
davidlmcc@bdautomotive.com
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